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Healey Street Road Closure 
(between Third Street and Fourth Street) 

 
CHAMPAIGN – In order to complete a crane lift at 512 S. Third Street, Air King, Inc. will close 
Healey Street between Third Street and Fourth Street. 
 
The closure will occur on Friday, July 11, 2025, between the hours of 7 a.m. and 6 p.m.  During 
the closure, Healey Street will be closed to through traffic, but access will be maintained to all 
local properties via Fourth Street. 
 

 
 
Please use alternative routes to avoid the road closure, paying close attention to traffic control 
devices.  The City of Champaign would like to thank you for your cooperation while this work is 
being performed. 
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